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David T. Hugo matriculated from Wakefield High 
School in Wakefield, MA.  In high school, he was a 
three-year member of the student council and 
participated in the Yearbook, Dramatics, Baseball, and 
Hockey. He majored in English at Dartmouth, was a 
member of Chi Phi and the Newman Club and 
participated in DOC his freshman year. 
 

 
 

In our 50th reunion book, David wrote the following: 

"In September 1957 I was fortunate to be assigned a triple, formerly a double, on 

the fourth floor of Topliff. I met my first roommate, Paul Fee, who said I talked 

funny," I felt the same about his speech. He was from Chicago, flat Midwestern 

accent. 

This was my introduction to diversity, which was one of the best things learned at 

Dartmouth. The walnut shell of high school and small town was not the whole 

world. 

After college there wa work for McGraw-Hill, then I opened the Bunch of Grapes 

Bookstore on Martha's Vineyard. which was a satisfying venture. 

Along the way came marriage and three children, one a Dartmouth Graduate 

(Alec '87).  

Good memories are playing on the hockey team and hearing Robert Frost speak 

several times, I don't believe it is 50!" 



He noted that his favorite activities at Dartmouth were Varsity Hockey and Chi 

Phi. 
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